
From: Tackett, Deborah
Cc: Bueno, Lizbeth; Seiberling, James
Subject: FW: 1735 Lenox Avenue, Miami Beach - HPB Application
Date: Friday, July 8, 2022 1:11:20 PM

Good Afternoon Members of the HPB,
 
Please see public comment below.
 

MIAMIBEACH
Debbie Tackett, Historic Preservation & Architecture Officer
PLANNING DEPARTMENT
1700 Convention Center Drive, Miami Beach, FL 33139
Tel: 305.673.7000 ext. 26467  www.miamibeachfl.gov
 
We are committed to providing excellent public service and safety to all who live, work and play in our vibrant, tropical, historic
community.
It's easy being Green!  Please consider our environment before printing this email.
 

From: freemanph@aol.com <freemanph@aol.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 5, 2022 2:41 PM
To: Tackett, Deborah <DeborahTackett@miamibeachfl.gov>
Cc: Mickey Marrero <mmarrero@brzoninglaw.com>; Stephan Ginez <stephan@gaythering.com>;
Silverman Md Richard <richardsilverman@tulanealumni.net>; Mooney, Thomas
<ThomasMooney@miamibeachfl.gov>
Subject: 1735 Lenox Avenue, Miami Beach - HPB Application
 

[ THIS MESSAGE COMES FROM AN EXTERNAL EMAIL - USE CAUTION WHEN REPLYING AND
OPENING LINKS OR ATTACHMENTS ]

Debbie:
 
I understand that the application to renovate 1735 Lenox is scheduled to be heard
before the HPB on July 12th.  In connection with this application, and because it is
close to my home, I have reviewed the proposed plans and what is desired to be
done by the owners.  As a resident of Palm View I am very supportive of this
application and I am happy to have my support communicated to the members of the
HPB.
 
Thank you and I hope you had a great holiday weekend.
 
Sincerely:
 
Paul Freeman
1776 Michigan Avenue.
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